
 

 

 

 

Planning Meeting District 37 

 

To all Montana Lions, 

   
We will be having a planning meeting for the Montana district following the 

Sight and hearing foundation meeting on April 11th 2015 in Helena.  The 
sight and hearing foundation meeting is over about noon and we will secure 

a meeting room but have not confirmed that yet.  I want to get this out so 
you will save the day and time.  You are receiving this just because of your 

expressed interest or perceived interest.  Please pass this on to any one who 
might be interested.  All Montana Lions are Welcome.  We will meet where 

we can have lunch  one way or the other.  More on the location to 

follow.  You might not hear until the 6th of April about the location.   
  

Thanks for all you are doing.   
  

VDG Lion Richard Gessling 

  

PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWS WITH YOUR CLUBS 

  

Gov Jim's E-Mail:   

jrjohnke@gmail.com 

Lion Doug Hanson-Editor 

Newsletter E-Mail: 
flatwillowexpress@msn.com 

Fax: 406-245-0804 
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